
 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Friday 9th February 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I would like to invite you to an information meeting about the Year 2 SATs that will be administered in May 

2018.  

 

The meeting will be held on Wednesday 7th March from 4:45 - 5:30pm.  

 

If you need to bring your child/children in order to attend the meeting, we will provide some activities for 

them to do at the back of the room.  

 

During the meeting, I will explain the experience the children will have and you will have a chance to look at 

previous test papers.  

 

If you would like to attend, please complete the slip below to enable me to locate an appropriately sized 

room.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs J. Cockerill   Mrs D. Reynolds 

Deputy Headteacher   Headteacher 

 

 

Year 2 SATs Meeting 2018 

 

Child’s name ______________________________________________ 

 

 

I would like to book _________ seats.  I will be bringing _________ children.  

 

 

Signed: ________________________________ Parent/Carer  Date: _____________________________ 
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